
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on February 10, 2015 from Mr. Patrick Nohl 
of IBEW Local 117, requesting the following records: 
 

       
- The total expenditures in 2014 and projected expenditures 

for 2015 on buildings and grounds improvements, 
expansions, maintenance, and new construction by all 
vendors and contractors.   

 
 
The request was approved on February 19, 2015.   

 
 

The response was e-mailed to Mr. Nohl on February 19, 2015.  
 
 
Tony Sanders 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


